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Art and rendering the invisible forces


In order to prepare for the workshop, students need to conduct research by choosing a work of art by one artist from the list. Based on previous lectures and discussions during the workshop, we will explore how contemporary art captures the forces emerging with the new diagram of control based on lectures and students' research. 

Literature: Francis Bacon: the logic of sensation. 
Chapters: Author’s Preface to the English Edition and Painting Forces (chapter 8)


Artists: Francis Bacon, Jake & Dinos Chapman, Banksy, Ai Weiwei, Maurizio Cattelan, Forensic Architecture, Hans Haacke, Santiago Sierra, etc.


Links:
Francis Bacon's Screaming Pope
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2fAIFVYUuKo

The Chapman Brothers vs. Goya
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=wt-jVRpotIo

Goya exposed
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kYvWe1949-0

Jake & Dinos Chapman
https://jakeanddinoschapman.com/

Jake & Dinos Hell
https://www.theguardian.com/artanddesign/2015/jun/16/jake-and-dinos-chapman-how-we-made-hell

Analysis of Banksy's works with a particular emphasis on the piece "Banalities of the Banality of Evil" and urban interventions that blur the boundary between enclosed museums and public spaces.

Hotel in Bethlehem
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CMS6Ds3qryY

'Worst view in the world'
https://www.theguardian.com/world/2017/mar/03/banksy-opens-bethlehem-barrier-wall-hotel

Banksy Does New York
https://www.documentaryarea.tv/video/Banksy+Does+New+York/

The Banality Of The Banality Of Evil,
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qARgHrlRxpY

Banality of Evil
https://hyperallergic.com/90789/banksys-new-work-reflects-on-banality-of-evil-benefits-charity/


Banality of evil
https://aeon.co/ideas/what-did-hannah-arendt-really-mean-by-the-banality-of-evil

Banksy Sells Artwork
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=diQZoRp-thU

Original Banksy Canvasses
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7mxJT2uXtrE

The Untold Truth Of Banksy
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z13-b0wPPSo



Ai Weiwei

Dropping a Han Dynasty Urn Analysis 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=OtzjyY5uw_s

Maurizio Cattelan works; 
La Nona Ora (1999), Him (2001) L. O. V. E. (2010), America (2016), Comedian (2019) …

Looking back at Maurizio Cattelan
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KBEVDxKzPJY

Donna in sedia
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GJzghHbNR54

Who Made Hitler?
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YCNju4iS9Jc

Maurizio Cattelan: Comedian
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CPoODlSIEuM



Forensic Architecture
https://forensic-architecture.org/


Digital Violence
https://forensic-architecture.org/investigation/digital-violence-how-the-nso-group-enables-state-terror

Digital Violence
https://www.digitalviolence.org/#/

Cloud Studies
https://forensic-architecture.org/investigation/cloudstudies


Hans Hacke

Hans Haacke Icon Presentation
https://vimeo.com/709937215

Fighting the establishment
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aVp-ZXPu3gk

Exposing Systems of Power
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oKRly5xc0_g

Exhibition — Hans Haacke
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=SqOCZGdsABs

Spaces of No Control
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ezwNOxeFW3I



Santiago Sierra

Santiago Sierra | TateShots
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=naoYNgnDUl8

